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Now Accepting Applications for Team Manager to 2010 Worlds

January 26, 2010 - The Canadian Baton Twirling Federation is now accepting applications for the position of Team
Manager for the Canadian Contingent to the 2010 WBTF World Baton Twirling Championships, in Bergen, Norway.

The Job Description and Application Form are attached. Submission instructions are included in the Application Form.

By admin at Tue, 01/26/2010 - 11:36

Source URL:https://www.cbtf.ca/article/now-accepting-applications-team-manager-2010-worlds#comment-0

© 2008, 2019 Canadian Baton Twirling Federation | All rights reserved | Privacy Policy | Terms of Use | Site Map

Page 1of 1


https://www.cbtf.ca/article/now-accepting-applications-team-manager-2010-worlds#comment-0
https://www.cbtf.ca/page/privacy-policy
https://www.cbtf.ca/page/terms-use
https://www.cbtf.ca/sitemap

